
Interested in advocacy, organizing, 
and creating sustainable change? 
Grow your skills by working with us. We're the Youth 
Council of the League of Women* Voters of Maine. We're 
a group of high school and college students who take 
charge of getting people engaged in democracy in their 
schools and communities. We organize events, put on 
workshops, and have a newsletter full of opportunities.

Learn more at: lwvme.org/YouthCouncil

*Listen, we know that we’re 
an organization that’s a 100 
years old and continue to 
have “women” in the name, 
but we welcome everyone to 
the table regardless of 
gender expression. 


